
Dear Planning Commissioners, 

 

Alice Bell Spring Hill Association continues to support the March 2018 staff recommendation of 1 du/ac 

for non-floodplain areas acreage of 61 acres, yielding total dwelling units of 61 acres. While the 

overlaying sector plan designation has changed from Agricultural to Low Density Residential, there have 

been no changes to conditions on the ground to support increasing density since March 2018. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ronnie Collins, President 

Alice Bell  Spring Hill Neighborhood Association 

 


